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I oppose LD 1109 as it is not only unconstitutional, but creates an undue burden on 
the law-biding citizens of Maine. Many gun owners have magazines for their firearms
which hold more than 10 rounds. Some guns are long out of production and 
magazines are expensive and difficult to find. Requiring the owners to neuter them to 
10 rounds would ruin them.  It would also leave citizens at a disadvantage with regard
to self defense, not only by the restricted number of rounds they can carry, but also 
with magazines that may not function properly as some neutered magazines may not 
function properly.  The proposed law would also burden gun dealers with products 
they cannot legally sell and would have to otherwise replace with factory offerings, if 
they are even able.
LD 1109 ought not to pass.


